[image: LOGO LOP Primary Logo 9 (2)]Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School
'With Christ in our hearts, together we grow'
Headteacher: Mrs J O’Keeffe

Derwent Drive, Slough
Berkshire, SL1 6HW
Tel: 01628 661886         

APPLICATION FOR ADMISSION FORM

Please return this form to Our Lady of Peace Catholic Infant and Nursery School 

PART ONE (to be completed by parent/carer)

Child’s Name in full_______________________________________________________

Address _________________________________________________________________

Parish attended ___________________________________________________________

Date and place of Baptism __________________________________________________

Names of Parents/Carers____________________________________________________

Address (if different from above) _____________________________________________

We attend church:		Weekly	Monthly	Occasionally		Rarely
(Please circle relevant)

PART TWO (to be completed by the Parish Priest or a Priest who knows the family/child and in the case of non-Catholic applicants by a Minister of Religion who knows the family/child. 
(Please circle the appropriate).

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The family is known to me 			YES/NO

· Do you verify the parents’ statement above regarding attendance at your church/place of worship							YES/NO

· The child is known to me			YES/NO

· New to the Parish				YES/NO

Signature of the Priest/Minister __________________________________________________

Address ______________________________________________________________________		
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In partnership with The Diocese of Northampton
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Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School has a commitment to safeguarding
 and promoting the welfare of children
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